
 
27/06/2023 

To whom it may concern, 

At The Fernwood School, we are keen to give our students the opportunity to go on work 

experience. We ask our Year 10 pupils to seek a placement of UP TO five days from 5th – 9th 

February 2024. We would be very grateful if you are able to offer any time within this week as work 

experience is such an incredibly important aspect of their preparation for the future.  

If you are able to offer any time, a representative from ‘Safety Measures’ will be in touch to carry 

out the health and safety checks which are part of our statutory duty when allowing students to 

undertake work experience. 

If you have any questions, then do contact me on a.cannon@fernwood.school 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Amy Cannon 

Assistant Headteacher



 
 


